
Minutes for the National Meet Committee 

February 26, 2017 7pm 

Present: All members of the committee except Bob Starzyk, 
Jack Welch, and Bill Stoneberg. Joining call: Kris Syrdal, 
Dave and Pat Wojahn, and Lonnie Priest. John Steed called 
the Meeting to Order: The January Minutes were unanimously 
approved. 

2017 Kris Syrdal: 1000 hotel rooms sold. The photographer 
has changed his agreement and now wants $1000. a day. They 
have contacted a Club member and Brian Clark's son Aaron 
will charge $100 per day. Security is set and sponsor- 
ships are now coming in. They have 76 people are 
registered.  The NMC will have their meeting on Wednesday 
night in Brookfield.  

2018 Kirt Priest: Jack Welch will be Head Judge for he Meet 
with two helpers. Mike and Nancy are in charge of plaques 
and trophies. They were complimented by Kirt, for their 
help with the Marriott. GM has given approval to use the 
images of the Y Job along with another rare Buick and 
Kirt's '29 Roadster for advertising. The BHA Group is 
taking care of their banquet and award plaques. Kirt is 
waiting on information from Bill Anderson. The NMC agreed 
that the contract for the Registration Chair will be signed 
by the NMC Chair. This was agreed to by the BCA President 
as the funds come from the NMC account. 

2019 Pete Phillips: The Hotel will soon have the contract 
ready. The Visitors Bureau will help with the signs and 
contribute $300. They will also help with security and 
parking. 

2020-2021 

Both Atlanta and The North East Ohio Chapter have ex- 
pressed interest for the 2020 Meet. Discussion as to how to 
move on. Pete suggested to ask for proposals as early as 
possible. John Steed will reach out to representatives of 
both to come to the NMC Meeting in Brookfield. 

Motion to adjourn passed unanimously. 

Next Meeting 
March 19th 7 PM  

Sec: BobSafrit 



 


